
Testimony if favor of HB1159 Phil Murphy for NDSGA   

Natural gas is abundant and needs some mechanism for equitable distribution to prevent economic 

isolation in our rural areas.  NDSGA supports this effort. If the committee has any questions during the 

hearing or otherwise, please call me at 701 430 9043. 


